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Message:

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

I attached a copy of Rice's ABET to the application. I have also redrawn the geographic location of the
experiments to reflect only Rice's campus. Please let us know if any other information is needed. We
appreciate your prompt consideration of our application.

Best Regards,

Rahman Doost-Mohammady,
Research Engineer,   
Rice University, Houston TX


